
NEW EMPLOYEE INTRODUCTION 

May 21, 2024, Executive Committee Meeting 

 

Today we are welcoming Hazen Hutchinson! Hazel will be joining the Solid Waste Division as a Heavy 

Equipment Operator at the Waste Management Centre. Hazen will be starting on Wednesday May 15th. 

Hazen has several years’ experience as an operator including in the waste management field. He most 

recently has been working with ReGroup on the commercial side of their operations. 

The team is looking forward to welcoming him to the site as a team member vs. contractor (as we know 

him now), especially given we’re hitting record numbers of tonnages and users at the facility! 

Please join us in welcoming Hazen to the team! 

 

 


